Martin, Jackie

From:

Geoff Hare

Sent:

Wednesday, May 02, 2012 9:19 AM

To:

Martin, Jackie

Cc:

'Paul Brock'

Subject:

John Labatt Centre Delegation before Committee Request

Importance:

High

Jackie

Good morning, I hope all is well. On behalf of the John Labatt Centre we would officially like to make a delegation before committee request for exemption status to the third party advertising prohibition for downtown under the Sign and Canopy By-law. We would like to present to the Public Safety Committee our request during June 19th, 2012 meeting scheduled to commence at 4:00 p.m. Once you have had the opportunity to review our request please feel to let me know if you have any questions or concerns as I will be more than happy to review them with you. Thanks again Jackie and have a wonderful day.

Geoffrey Hare
Director of Marketing
London Knights Hockey Club
519-681-0800 x 6443
Fax: 519-668-7291
ghare@londonknights.com







